
 

 

The meeting of the Kexby Parish Council was held at 7:30 on 27 July 2017 in the 

Upton cum Kexby Village Hall 

 

Those present 

 

Ron Gore (chair) 

Sue Farrow 

David Edwardson 

Peter Bishop 

Clare Cuckson 

Lee Hoggarth 

 

36/16/17  Apologies received from David Forrest 

 

37/16/17 The minutes of the meeting held on 24 May were agreed and 

signed as a true record. An amendment was made to 35/16/17 (a)

  

38/16/17 Matters arising 

a. The damaged mph sign was to be replaced. 

 

b. The work to the cottage had been completed by local 

builder’s L Hutchinson.  A cheque for £1,010.11 was 

signed as payment for the work 

c. RG was meeting Paul Goring to discuss the renovation of 

the phone box.  It was estimated that the cost would be 

approximately £1,000 

 

39/16/17 There was a lengthy discussion about the fence/hedge around the 

parish cottage.  It was agreed that a fencing/hedging firm would be 

contacted to provide quotes for the work 

 

40/16/17 Any other business 

a. The 2017 return had been received from the external auditor.  

It was noted that the current account was high.  This was to 

enable further work to be done on the cottage. 

b. The hedge on Westgate was overhanging the path and needed 

cutting back.  RG would contact DF and ask him to trim it back 

c. The gutters alongside the road on the High Street were full of 

weeds even though the WLDC cleaner wagon had recently been 

in the village.  The clerk would contact WLDC for an update 

d. There had been no further progress on the replacement of the 

clerk.  RG would organise a leaflet drop for interested persons 

  

The meeting concluded at 7:30 


